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									8th September 2023

Dear Parents/ Carers

Our class will be walking around the local area on Monday 25th September 2023. We will be leaving school at 9.00am and returning at 10.30am. 

This will be an educational visit for your child which will reinforce the learning we will be doing about the local area and will allow your child to see the features of the local area. 

On the day children will need to wear their school uniform and sensible school shoes. Every child will need to bring a waterproof coat even if the weather is fine.

For this to be a safe event, we are requesting the help of 3 parents to come on the trip with us. This would require you to work with a group of children, ensuring they remain safe and focussed on their learning at all times. You would not be able to work with your own child during the trip. If you are interested in taking part, please register your interest with your child’s class teacher. 

Please return the consent form below as soon as possible.

Many Thanks 

C Fogg
Mrs C Fogg
Key Stage 1 Lead



[bookmark: _GoBack]I give permission for my child ______________________________ to attend the local area walk on Monday 25th September 2023.


Signed ______________________ Relationship to child __________________
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Queen Street, Hyde, Cheshire,SK14 1QD
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